
Article Link
https://www.washingtonpost.com/opinions/foreign-aid-as-a-cash-only-transaction-…

The Washington Post on Cash
Benchmarking in Rwanda

In an op-ed for the Washington Post, Christine Emba writes on an IPA cash benchmarking
study in Rwanda, connecting it to a broader debate on the most effective methods to reduce
poverty
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